
 
 

21 September 2017 

 

Good afternoon, 

Glenlola Collegiate PTA are organising a joint Year 8 disco with Bangor Grammar School on Friday 

20th October at South-Eastern Regional College.  (Please see the attached flyer). 

 

Tickets are £5.00 per person and must be purchased in advance from the School. 

 

Dr C Larmour 

Vice Principal 

 


